Goose Rye Farm Boarding Cattery follows the GDPR principles of May 2018 for processing data.
1. Lawful, fair and transparent  
2. Accountable  
3. Purpose limited   
4. Adequate, limited and relevant
5. Data security, technological protection

We have completed an overview by asking the following questions 

1. The purpose of holding the data
2. Whose data
3. What data  
4. Where the data is held
5. How long is the data held
Goose Rye Farm Boarding Cattery is a micro business concerned with boarding cats and small rodents 
The information asked for on our booking form is to enable us to look after your animals to the best of our ability. It allows us to contact yourselves, your independent contacts and your Veterinary Surgeon should the need arise.            This information is kept securely and is not divulged to third parties other than the staff or possibly the Veterinary Surgeon should a consultation be considered necessary. The information is retained for 5 years after the last booking.
If you are not comfortable with this policy please contact us either by phone or email.

Sheila Cartwright (Owner)
